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Dear Parent and Carers,  

Our first Sports Day was a great success yesterday and everyone enjoyed themselves. 

I hope you enjoy the photos that came – there are more on our website.  A big thank 

you to Rian for co-ordinating everything.  

We are looking forward to seeing you for parent / teacher meetings on Monday. Do give 

the office a call if you need to check the time of your appointment. School is locked at 

5.45 each evening, so do please stick to your times.  

Our end of term family event is the Camberwell Carnival on Friday July 16th at 2pm. The 

whole school will sing and sign for you. There will be a martial arts and street dance 

display by KS3 students. You will then be able to collect your child as usual and join us 

for some refreshments and fun activities together. School will end at the normal time. 

We will have separate spaces for primary and secondary children and their families to 

keep everyone safe.  

This week the government announced changes to COVID 19 restrictions coming up on 

July 19th. Have a look on our website to see the DfE information – Step 4 Update: What 

Parents and Carers Need to Know About School. 

We will be updating our risk assessment to reflect all the new changes.  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-
early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak/step-4-
update-what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-
colleges 
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